Public Works Committee
August 12, 2020
7:15 P.M.
The Public Works Committee was called to order by Hederer. Members present were Kaiser, T Schmidt, Solberg and Hederer. Also present were Mayor Schmidt, DPW Higley and Clerk Gurtner.    
Public Comment: None.
2021 Budget: DPW Higley suggested items for 2021 Budget: Railroad Crossing at Broadway - $7,900; 1996 Dump Truck Replacement - $112,000; overlayment on North 2nd Street in the first block south of Adams Street - $10,000; crushing concrete pile - $40,000; Sewer jetter - $73,000. The committee also discussed the condition of N 2nd Street they and understand that we need to consider a full reconstruction of the street in the near future. DPW Higley also reported that the Scada system and the dialer at the STP would be $135,000 and needs to be replaced. The committee asked DPW Higley to look into the price of getting plans to re-construct N 2nd Street to consider for budgeting in 2021. 
Motion was made by Schmidt, seconded by Solberg to adjourn at 7:41 PM. Motion carried with a voice vote.
Connie Gurtner, City Clerk/Treasurer

